The Ambassador of Belgium visited the UP
His Excellency Siegfried Peinen, Ambassador of Belgium and his delegation paid an official visit to the University of Pécs on 22nd September. The two countries are celebrating the centenary of their diplomatic relations this year, so it is particularly gratifying to welcome a delegation of five to develop relations. The delegation was welcomed by Dr József Betlehem, Vice Rector for Strategy and Relations, Dr István Tarrósy, International Director, and Dr Krisztián Bene, Vice Dean for Applications and Enrolment at the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences and Head of the French Department, in the Rector's Council Chamber. 
During the meeting, Dr. József Betlehem, Vice-Rector, welcomed the delegation and briefly presented the history of the University. He stressed that the modern higher education of Pécs will celebrate its centenary next year, similar to the diplomatic anniversary. "We are proud that the UP is one of the most international universities in our country, and in the past few years we have been able to increase the number of international students from more than 140 countries," Dr. József Betlehem said, adding that the University of Pécs is one of the most international universities in the country:
 "We also pay special attention to the quality of education, both in Hungarian and in foreign languages."
